


Prospective students should contact the Admissions Office for details. Current students should
contact the Financial Aid Office to ensure continued eligibility for the Partnership Discount.

CIU and SWO will review this policy every five years.
The specific terms of this agreement are as follows:

This document does not establish an academic partnership but an articulation agreement
for the benefit of qualified students.
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